
  

 

Community Notice 

July 14, 2023 

Gitsegukla is monitoring the current wildfire situation and would like to share there is no 

immediate evacuation concern for Gitsegukla.  

The closest fires to Gitsegukla are small in size and are on the other side of the Skeena River. 

There has been no indication from authorities that any of these fires appear to cause any 

immediate danger to Gitsegukla. We will continue to monitor the situation and provide any 

necessary updates as quickly as possible when information is received.  

 In the meantime, we recommend being prepared for wildfire season by staying stocked up on 

necessary supplies, spending money, and fuel, just in case the situation changes and evacuation 

alerts or orders occur.  

We’ve attached some documentation from the Province about emergency evacuations just in 

case you’d like to know more about how to be best prepared in the case that it happens. 

We recommend taking care of your family by staying indoors to avoid poor air quality caused by 

smoke, particularly if you have a chronic respiratory illness or are more vulnerable to poor air 

quality. 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
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